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Postponed - Wallingford Housing Authority 
Wallingford Housing Authority 
NOTICE OF POSTPONED WAIT LIST OPENING 

The wait list opening for the Housing Choice Voucher (Section 8) Program scheduled for 
Monday, March 16, 2020, at 9:00 a.m., has been postponed due to COVID-19 virus concerns.  

The Wallingford Housing Authority apologizes for any inconvenience and apreciates your 
patience during this tough time. Once a new date has been chosen, it will be advertised again to 
the public. 

For any questions, feel free to contact our main office at 203-269-5173. 
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